
 October 31, 2024 

 <<FirstName>> <<LastName>> 

<<Title>> 

<<Agency_1>> 

<<Agency_2>> 

<<Envelope>> 

<<City>>, <<State>> <<Zip5>> 

 

Dear <<LastName>>, 

 

You are invited to attend a public meeting hosted by CenterPoint Energy Houston Electric, LLC (“CenterPoint Energy”) to 

discuss and share information on the rebuilding of an existing 138 kilovolt (kV) electric transmission line in Galveston 

County known as the 138 kV Stewart-West Bay project.  As a landowner near the existing electric transmission line, we 

value your input, feedback, questions, and comments and this is an opportunity for CenterPoint Energy to visit with you 

one-on-one about the process and project. 

 

The date, time and location for the public meeting is:   

 

Thursday November 21, 2024 

Parker Elementary School Gymnasium 

6802 Jones Drive 

Galveston, TX 77551 

5:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

 

The existing 138 kV transmission line is being rebuilt to increase the resiliency of the transmission line connecting the 

Stewart Substation to the West Bay Substation.  CenterPoint Energy is seeking to acquire additional aerial easement and 

ground easement in selected areas. 

 

The Public Utility Commission of Texas will have the final ruling on CenterPoint Energy’s filing of an Application for a 

Certificate of Convenience and Necessity and the acquisition of the additional rights-of-way. 

 

Information stations with subject matter experts from CenterPoint Energy and environmental specialists from both 

CenterPoint Energy and a consulting and engineering firm under contract with CenterPoint Energy, POWER Engineers, 

will be available to share information about the need for the transmission project, the type of structures that will be used for 

the existing transmission line, construction methods to be used, and transmission right-of-way requirements.  CenterPoint 

Energy will provide a questionnaire for landowners to complete regarding their preferences and to provide comments. 

Refreshments will be provided. 

 

For more information about the proposed project, the public meetings, and a copy of the questionnaire, please visit our 

website at http://www.centerpointenergy.com/stewart-westbayproject, or contact the 138 kV Stewart-West Bay Substation 

project team at 713-207-7809 or email at stewart-westbayproject@centerpointenergy.com.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Bradley Diehl 

Manager; Transmission Policy 
 

Enclosure 

http://www.centerpointenergy.com/stewart-westbayproject

